
Guidelines for predoctoral students requesting support to travel and/or present at Research Meetings 

 

The Office of Research at the Henry M. Goldman School of Dental Medicine (GSDM) provides support for 

pre-doctoral students whose abstracts have been approved by their faculty advisor/mentor and have 

been accepted by the American Association for Dental Research (AADR) or another research 

organizations recognized and approved by the GSDM Office of Research. Support for travel, registration 

and lodging will be determined by the Associate Dean for Research, the Director for Pre-doctoral 

Research and the funds available at the time of the request. 

 

A student requesting funding to support attendance at a recognized research meeting must meet the 

following criteria: 

1- Be a full time student enrolled in the DMD or DMD Advanced Standing Program both at the time 

of submission and at the time of the conference. 

2- Be in good academic standing at the time of the request and at the time of the conference. 

3- Be a member of the Pre-doctoral Student Research Group (SRG). 

4- Have the project mentored by a Boston University faculty, staff, administrator or an affiliate of 

Boston University. 

5- Submit a written request approved by the mentor. 

6- Approval for funding must be requested prior to submitting an abstract. 

7- Use of approved GSDM standardized poster format where applicable. 

8- Please contact the GSDM Office of Research (GSDMR@bu.edu) with any questions.  
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